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Effective Immediately JAE is going to discontinue 
the JF04 series. The JF08 series will be available 
as an alternate. The JF08 can mate with the 
same receptacle (FI-R) as the JF04, and has 
same performance.   
 
The Last Time Buy date for the JF04 series is 
scheduled for Sep 14, 2012. Please place orders 
for ongoing projects by this date. 
 
Please contact Marketing department for any 
questions. 
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